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Bags2School – Monday 7 November 2016 

 

Bags2school is a great way to have a clear out at home and support the school 

at the same time. 

Today, your child will bring home a bag in which to place items such as old 

shoes (please tie shoes into pairs), soft toys, clothes etc). If you need more 

bags, there will be spares in a box under the shelter at the school door. 

Alternatively, you can use bin bags or similar. 

A collection will be taken on Monday 7 November so please bring your bags to 

the roundabout at the end of Church Lane that morning and we will take care 

of everything else. 

 

Any questions please ask. 

 

PLEASE NOTE DO NOT DONATE BEDDING, CURTAINS OR TOWELS AS THESE 

ARE NO LONGER ACCEPTED. 

If anyone is feeling kind, has some time spare and is able hand out and collect 

extra bags in their local area, please see Becky Smith for extra bags and 

information. Every bag collected will help the school, so the more the better! 

 

A big thank you for continued support. 

 

The Friends of the School. 


